

July 3, 2018

Dear Professor Joseph Karanja,

Global Doctors for Choice (GDC) Ghana chapter has learnt with utter dismay the attacks being directed to your person by a group of people who have not come to terms that reproductive choice is a right for women and men and that every adult has the right to make his/her own decisions. We have known you and followed your work to protect women's right to quality and timely health care. We remember with fond memory when you chaired a session during FIGO Safe Abortion workshop in Mombasa where GDC Ghana made our first presentation in Kenya. We learnt a lot from you and the team that fought to review Kenyan abortion law under the current constitution.

We therefore, hereby express our solidarity with you and we are hopeful that you will come through these difficult times. The future is on your side and you and your colleagues will be vindicated.

Best wishes,

On behalf of GDC Ghana,

Dr. John Koku Awoonor-Williams Global Doctors for Choice

Accra, Ghana